01 January 2023

Cunderdin Shire Council
Lundy Avenue
Cunderdin WA 6407

Dear Cunderdin Shire Council,

I am writing to respectfully request approval to have three registered dogs at our current
residing address of

Our two blue English Staffordshire Terriers are currently 13 and 11 years old respectively.
They are quiet, well-mannered and well socialised dogs, which can be supported by
speaking with any of our current or previous neighbours.

They regularly interact positively with people and dogs in social environments, have never
attempted to escape and have never been involved in any adverse incidents. They are
however ageing and we recognize that they are reaching the latter part of their lives.

We have recently purchased an 8-week-old female puppy of the same breed and are

seeking permission to register and have her reside at T T ————. | NS iS
with the intention of her being socialised with our two existing aged dogs with the aim of her
developing a similar positive temperament.

The property is secure with colourbond fencing on all sides and is sufficiently large enough
(~2000sgm). Additionally, my partner regularly works from home and will generally be at the
address to monitor for any adverse behavioral issues.

The puppy will be attending puppy school and we will be actively and responsibly interacting
her with members of the Cunderdin community so that she hopefully becomes a well-
adjusted dog that is welcomed in the town.

Sincerely,

Daniel Byrne

0419 196 131



